
To: 
Subject: 

Kim Lope 
RE: Docket 010400- Bellsouth/Phone-Link 

I will place a copy of this e-mail in the docket file and note it on CMS. 

-Original Message--- 
From: Kim L o p e  
Sent: Friday, April 27,2001 10:50 AM 
To: 'nancy . sims@bellsou th. com'; 'tany a. 1 y nn@beIlsou th. com'; 
'kathleen.arant@bellsouth.com'; 'annettel@phoneli&nc.com' 
Cc: Kimberley Pena; Kay  fly^ 
Subject: Docket OlO400- BellSouth/Phone-Link 
Importance: High 

Ms. Sims: 

BellSouth's recent filing for approval of an amendment to the resale agreement negotiated between BellSouth and Phone-Link, Inc., 
filed April 4,2001, docket OlCMXI-TP, is insufficient as filed. 

The amendment/attachment containing the signature of a Phone-Link and BellSouth representative needs to be corrected to include 
the following: (1) the typed/printed name of BellSouth's representative; (2) the title of same; (3) the date the amendment was signed 
by the parties. 

This docket will be rescheduled for the May 29,2001 agenda, for which a corrected filing is due at the Commission not later than May 
11,2001. 

Failure to correct this filing could result in BellSouth's request to be denied. 

We appreciate your immediate attention to this matter. 

Kim Lope 
Supervisor 
Carrier Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6560 
850413-6561 (fax) 
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